

## **SUNRISE BIKE BINGO**

National Bike Week is May 15th to 21st, 2023! Join our Bicycle and Pedestrian Advisory Board in a round of Bingo that encourages the community to explore the City of Sunrise's parks and bicycle lanes.

## HOW TO PLAY

Please mark the spaces that you are able to successfully complete on the bingo card. Winners who are able to achieve a full line of five spaces in a row (horizontally, vertically, or diagonally) are asked to please submit a photo of the completed bingo card along with any photo attachments to BPAB@sunrisefl.gov by May 31st. Participants who successfully submit a completed card will be invited to be honored along with others throughout the community at a welcome reception held at an upcoming meeting of the Bicycle and Pedestrian Advisory Board.

Visit sunrisefl.gov/bikebingo for more details.



